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Newsletter 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone connected with the school for all of 

their support during this term. It has been very 

busy and enjoyable and looking back it is very 

pleasing to see how much we have achieved. 

We hope everyone enjoys the half term break 

and we look forward to seeing everyone again 

when term starts again on Tuesday 31st 

October. 

 

Sensory Garden 

This term we have been busy clearing an area 

in the far corner of our school site for our 

sensory garden and purchasing some planters 

and seating to begin to transform the site. 

Amongst many ideas, we are going to purchase 

some plants soon after the half term break for 

the planters and to arrange for some paving 

stones to be laid so that the area can be used 

by the children throughout the year. The 

children have been busy submitting their ideas 

for the area and we are now hoping to complete 

the area before the Christmas break. 

We would like to thank the Friends for the kind 

donation they have made towards this project. 

We are also hoping to hear soon whether we 

have been successful in being selected for a 

donation from the local Tesco donation scheme 

towards community projects. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Harvest 

We would like to thank all of our parents and 

children for the contributions that we received 

for our harvest assembly. We were joined again 

this year by one of the managers from the local 

Foodbank, who came in to talk to the children 

about the need in the local area to support 

families who do not have enough food. At the 

end of the assembly, some of the children 

helped to pack up all of our contributions ready 

for Foodbank to take away.  

 

Tours for Next 
Year’s Reception 
Classes 

Over the next few months 

we will be showing 

prospective parents around 

the school for next year’s 

intake.  The tours will 

involve a short presentation 

from the head teacher and 

then an opportunity to look 

around the school.  Tours 

have been organised for:  

14th September at 9.15am 

3rd  October at 9.15am 

12th October at 9.15am 

8th November at 9.15am 

16th November at 9.15am 

No appointment is 

necessary; parents are 

welcome to just turn up on 

the day. 
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Friends Update 

The Friends have been busy this term planning 

a number of very exciting events that they will 

be running throughout the year. 

This term the Friends have already run a family 

disco and organised for our children to design 

Christmas cards, which parents will have the 

have the opportunity to purchase if they wish, to 

send out to family and friends. 

The Friends team is now hard at work planning 

for the Christmas fair which will take place after 

school on Friday 24th November.  

They are always in need of new members or 

parents who can spare a few hours to help. If 

you are able to spare some time or are available 

to help out at the Christmas fair, please contact 

the Friends team through their Facebook page 

or by contacting the school office.  

 

Year 6 Camp 

Our children in Year 6 had a fantastic time whilst 

on their week’s residential camp at Kilve Court 

at the beginning of this term.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all of the children for their exemplary behaviour 

during their time away. We received numerous 

comments from the staff at the activity centre 

regarding the children’s behaviour, enthusiasm 

and their eagerness to support and work with 

each other as a team. We would also like to 

thank all of our staff who volunteered their time 

to accompany the children and help make the 

camp such a success. 

 

Parent mornings 

Throughout this term we have held a number of 

open mornings for parents to come into school 

to share their children’s learning and to find out 

how they can support their children further at 

home. These mornings have all been very well 

attended and we would like to thank everyone 

who has supported these. 

 

INSET Reminder 

This is a reminder that Monday 30th October is 

an INSET day. The first day back for children in 

Term 2 will be Tuesday 31st October. 

 

Parent Readers 

As a school we would be very grateful if any of 

our parents or grandparents could spare a small 

amount of time to volunteer to come into school 

and hear children read. If you are able to help 

out at any time, during the school day, please 

contact your child’s teacher or the school office. 

 

 

Breakfast and After School 
Clubs 

Our breakfast club is open from 7.45am and our 

after school club is open between 3.30pm and 

6.00pm.  

Bookings for the clubs will be made on a first 

come first serve basis. If you would like to book 

a space for your child, please contact the school 

office.  

 

Diary Dates 

 

INSET 30th Oct 

Children arrive back 31st October 

Swimming Year 4 31st October- 3rd November 

New reception parents’ tours 8th November 

9.15am 

Forest school Year 5 13th - 17th November 

Year 5 camp meeting for residential in Year 6 

13th November 6pm 

New reception parents’ tours 16th November 

9.15am 

Parent forum 16th November 2.45pm 

Children in Need 17th November  

Reception open afternoons 22nd - 23rd 

November 3.30 – 4.30pm 

Xmas fair 24th November  

Forest school Year 6 27th November – 1st 

December 

Xmas lunches 13th December 

Birthday Friday 15th December 

End Term 15th December 

 

INSET 2nd January 

Children arrive back 3rd Jan 

Parent forum 25th January 2.45pm 

Birthday Friday 9th Feb 

End Term 9th Feb 
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Term begins 19th Feb 

Forest school Year 4 26th Feb – 1st March 

Open morning week 4th – 8th March 3pm 

MOJO Active – Year 2 11th , 12th March 

MOJO Active – Year 4 13th, 14th March 

13th and 14th March parent consultations 

Parent forum 14th March 2.45pm 

Sports Relief 15th March (TBC) 

Forest School Year 5 18th – 22nd March 

Forest school Year 3 25th – 29th March 

Year 5 parents’ camp meeting 26th March 

3.30pm 

Birthday Thursday 28th March 

End Term 28th March  

 

Term begins 15th April 

MOJO Active – Year 1 18th, 19th April 

Forest school Year 4 22nd – 26th April 

MOJO Active – Year 3 29th, 30th April 

MOJO Active – Year 5 1st, 2nd May 

Forest school Year Reception/Year 1 6th – 10th 

May 

Parent forum 9th May 2.45pm 

Year 4 swimming 13th – 17th May 

KS2 SATs 13th – 17th May 

Year 5 camp (camp on Friday 17th – 18th May)  

Sports Days 21st and 22nd May (reserve 23rd) 

Birthday Friday 23rd May 

INSET 24th May 

End Term 24th May 

 

INSET 3rd June 

Children arrive back 4th June  

MOJO Active – Year 6 6th, 7th  June 

Forest school Year 5 10th – 14th June  

New reception parents meeting 10th June 6pm  

Forest school Year 6 17th – 21st June 

New reception meet the teacher visits (after 

school) 17th June – 21st June  

Forest school Year 2 24th – 28th  June 

Parent forum 27th June 2.45pm 

Forest school Year 3 1st – 5th July 

Reception stay and play visits 1st – 5th July 

Summer fair 6th July Reception teddy bear 

picnic 5th July 

MOJO Reception 8th and 9th July 

Year 4 swimming 15th – 19th July 

Parents’ evening 18th July 3.30 – 4.30pm 

Birthday Tuesday 23rd July 

23rd July End Term 

 

 

 

 

 


